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Our meeting in February was the AGM for Tyntesfield PPG.
Reports from the Chairman, the Treasurer and the TMG general manager were circulated, and these can be found on our pages of the TMG website (see below). The existing committee members were re-elected. Several people have applied to become members; the full updated list of members will be found on the website when these new members have been processed
There were discussions about improving communication with the TMG patient population. TMG and the PPG will have a stall at the July Farmers Market; there was also a suggestion that PPG members be available on certain days in each of the the four medical centres to talk to patients. Getting opinions and ideas from patients on how to improve communications would be really helpful; you can use the suggestion boxes that are in each medical centre and which are collected and discussed before  each meeting or you can e-mail tmgppg@gmail.com.
Full minutes and all PPG information, as well as the application form, can be accessed under the Patient Involvement tab on the TMG website:  https://www.tyntesfield.nhs.uk/patient-involvement-1 
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